CVBB Gen Meeting — 11 Jan 2011

Meeting called to order at 7:09.
There were approximately 15 people in attendance.

Motion made and approved to accept the November meeting minutes as written. The secretary was
absent for the December meeting; she will get the Dec minutes from Bob Weed for next month’s
meeting.

President’s message: Banquet is Friday at 6:00. The next big event is Echoes in the Dome. We have

some key volunteer positions open so if you have any area you are interested in please let us know. We
will send an email message to all CVBB in the next few weeks.

Treasurer’s Report: Gerry discussed the current balance and also reviewed the 2010 Receipt and

disbursements.
Motion made and approved to accept the Treasurer’s Report.

Indoor Season: Gary Calaman discussed the indoor season and the practice sessions. They will need
parents to help move props for the shows. Echoes show is on April 16" and is the Chapters
Championship show. Last year we were with KIDA and they had a maximum of 36 guard/percussion
units in a show. This year we are in TOB which allows up to 45 units per show. The emails for
volunteers will go out in February. There are approx 30 students in percussion; 12 in senior guard and
16 in junior guard.

Band banquet: Please do not arrive before 5:45 and remind your students to dress appropriately. Lisa
Davis is putting together a DVD of the entire season and will be taking orders for it on Friday. We have a
surprise slide show for Scott.

Meeting adjourned at 7:35.

Respectfully submitted,

Betsy Harmon — Recording Secretary



